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Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
We are pleased to announce that on Wednesday 23rd June, Year 6 will be having ‘Survival Day’! 
 
 
The day will take place in school, and will be split into four sessions, two of which will be run by our 
Premier Sports PE coaches in place of our usual PE. Instead of coming to school in their uniform or 
PE kit, children should wear weather-appropriate, comfortable clothes that they don’t mind getting 
a bit dirty/smokey! In addition, we request that all children have a water bottle, cap and sun cream 
as we plan to be outside for much of the day. 
  
In one of the sessions, children will have the opportunity to do some roasting of marshmallows to 
make s’mores. Class teachers will be using our school records to identify children with any food 
allergies, but please do get in touch if you have a concern – they are welcome to bring an alternative 
snack for this session. The packets and ingredients are below if you would like to check this or for 
any other dietary requirements. 
  
We are looking forward to an exciting day with lots of new skills! 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Year 6 team 
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